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May 10, 2011

Dear Parents/Guardians of Students at Burton Elementary School:

As stated in my April 4" letter to you, the School District 17 Education Council voted in favour
of engaging a sustainability study of Burton Elementary School, under the process of Provincial
Policy 409 —~ Multi-year Infrastructure Planning. The sustainability study of a school follows a
process that includes three public meetings.

Parents and members of the community are invited to attend the first public meeting in the
consultation process on the sustainability of Burton Elementary School.

Date: Tuesday, May 17, 2011
Time: 6:30 p.m.
Location:  Burton Lions Club

328 Route 102, Burton

At this meeting, district staff will describe the process and outline facts about Burton
Elementary, as guided by Policy 409. A second public meeting will be held in October where
parents and other stakeholders may present ideas on the sustainability of the school. Other
opportunities to provide feedback will also be provided.

We hope you will join us.
Sincerely,

Logrsoe? %JW;Z
David McTimoney

Superintendent
School District 17
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